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Greetings from our President  

Joanne Mills 
 

We are all feeling a change in the air, the light, the 
temperature and hopefully, the restrictions. To me, it 
means my favorite color, green. 
 
Seafoam, celadon, moss, sage and grass. How many can 
you name? How many can you see?  
 
In cabbages, lettuce and parsley; pine trees and hemlock; 
leaves and lichen;  malachite and jade; verdigris, veridian, 
sap and mint. All beautiful, full of fertility and life. Some on 
our plates, all in our palettes waiting to be enjoyed. 
 
Welcome spring and happy painting adventures to you all! 
 

Newsletter Postings 
 

Contact:  Bev Tomasello, Newsletter Editor at 978-587-2884 

(leave a message) or send an email to 

b_tomasello@comcast.net with your exhibit information.  
 

Please contact me if you know that a member is seriously ill 

or has passed away: a get well or sympathy card will be sent. 
 

DEADLINE for the May newsletter submissions:  April 

23, 2021. 

 

 

“In Memoriam” 
It is with sadness that we announce the passing of Andree Stewart. 

She was a long-standing member of the Guild and will be 

remembered for her happy disposition, sweet smile, and her 

beautiful paintings. Our condolences to her husband, Arthur and her 

sons Michael and Lawrence. See a tribute to her on page 2 which 

was written by Maya Jacob, Beverly Cook and Sheila Falco. 

 

Also, Beth Aaronson’s mother, Ruth Robinson Saltzman passed 

away on March 21st. 

 
 

 

Beverly Cook suffered a broken hip while cross country skiing. She 

has had surgery and is hopefully on the road to recovery. 

 

Photography 

Presented by 

Ken Jordan 

Thursday, April 15, 2021 

7:00 – 8:30 p.m. 

 (via ZOOM) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        
ARTIST STATEMENT: 

 

Ken Jordan, MNEC of Lynn, MA is a member of the 

Greater Lynn Photographic Association (GLPA) and has 

been a member of their Board of Directors for many 

years. He is also a member of the Massachusetts Camera 

Naturalists (CamNats) and works on the NECCC 

conference each year as a member of the equipment 

committee. He has judged several interclub competitions 

and PSA Nature International Exhibitions. He enjoys 

doing nature photography but will photograph anything 

and is also known for his architecture work, both inside 

and out. Ken has been the recipient of many 

Awards/Medals for his images in exhibitions, interclub 

and club competitions, which includes a Best of Show in 

the PSA Council Challenge representing the NECC 

Council and PSA Nature Wildlife Image of the Year for 

his image “Peregrine Falcon Defeathering Meal”.  
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2021 Calendar of Demos and Events 

 

Apr. 15          Ken Jordan  Photography 

May 20          Dan Abenaim  Science of Painting 

                       Bill Deveney  Perspective Drawing 
  

*Note: Due to Covid-19, upcoming demonstrations will be 

done via ZOOM. 

  

ARTISTS EXHIBITING IN THE NEXT MONTHS 
Anne Mullen’s paintings will be on display at The Savings 

Bank, South Lynnfield from March 18 to April 29. 

Maryann Trudeau’s paintings will be on display at The 

Wakefield Cooperative Bank, Lynnfield Center from March 1 to 

April 15.  

Pat O’Connor’s paintings will be on display from April 15 to 

May 31. 

 

Please contact only Ulkiye or Peter if you would like to exhibit in 

either Wakefield Cooperative Bank or The Savings Bank.  
 
Ulkiye Karaman for Wakefield Cooperative Bank at 617-860-

8974. 
 
Peter Cain for The Savings Bank at 978-694-1006. 
 
To display art at the Lynnfield Public Library, contact Pat Kelly, 

kelly@noblenet.org.  
 
To display at the Lucius Beebe Memorial Library, Wakefield, 

contact Jeff Klapes, 781-246-6334, ext. 2 or Klapes@Noblenet.org. 
 

To display art at the Stoneham Library, please contact Maureen 

Saltzman, 781-438-1324, saltzman@noblenet.org. 

 
  

Order of events for ZOOM Demos: 
 

6:45 – 7:00 PM Sign in for the meeting and socializing time. 
7:00 PM President’s announcements, welcome and 

introduction of the demonstrator. 
7:15 – 8:15 PM Demonstration by artist. All participants 

muted. 
8:15 – 8:30 PM All are unmuted for questions and answers. 
8:30 Thank the artist. 
8:30 – 8:45 PM Post meeting socializing. 
 

We are happy to announce that the newsletters have been 

posted on our website: lynnfieldarts.org. 
 

“Art In Bloom” 

The show opens on April 12th. A formal invitation to view the 

virtual show will be provided a week before. It will be open on the 

LAG website. 
 

Dear friend and member Andree Stewart passed on February 26, 

2021. Loving wife of Arthur and mother of sons, Michael and 

Lawrence. In life, “gracious is marked by kindness and courtesy, 

characterized by charm, good taste, generosity of spirit and 

graceful” and so much more. Andree painted that definition in her 

life and artworks. The subject women she painted reflected the very 

essence of her grace and charm, while her landscapes relayed a 

steely quiet and calm so typical of her personality. She was a 

dedicated wife, mother, nurse, artist, accomplished seamstress and a 

deaconess at her church. Many roles in her life were marked by a 

trait that streamed through all…her caring, quiet spirit. As a long-

time member of the Guild, she participated in several art shows, 

including Art In Bloom. She received several ribbons and donated a 

painting into our permanent collection. 

            

Photos of Michael Holter’s Demo 
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